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Online Submission of
Arrival Report for Sincere Workers

With the existing General Community Quarantine (GCQ) in the National Capital
Region (NCR), sincere workers may submit the required arrival report through our
email address ebmrd.eps@poea.com.ph

Required documents:

 Duly accomplished Arrival Report For Foreign Workers Form (herewith
attached)

 Scanned copy of passport (data info page)
 Photocopy of contract
 Photocopy of arrival stamp/sticker and
 Photocopy of their e-Ticket from Korea to the Philippines

Availability of the Certificate for Confirmation of Visa Issuance (CCVI) may be
verified through the POEA website (under normal condition, CCVI becomes
available after 3 weeks to one month after submission of documents).

For those with issued CCVI, you may contact our Government Placement Branch
(GPB) at telephone number 8722-11-74 and 8722-11-75 for further instruction.

Meantime, Sincere workers are encouraged to coordinate with his/her respective
employer about the GCQ in the Philippines since the final discretion to either wait
or accept the worker and/or cancel the contract rest with the employer;

Thank you.
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